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As August comes to an end and we look at 
September, we have so many new ways to 
connect with our church family and to minister 
to our community.  During September we have 
numerous opportunities to be a part of our 
church’s fellowship and ministry.  On September 
10 we have our annual North Hills 5K.  This annual 
5 K is a way to bring our community to our campus 
for a time of recreation and a way to raise funds 
to support Backpack Buddies Plus.  We always 
need volunteers to help on this morning.  Contact 
Rev. Davis if you can be a volunteer on this day. To 
register to run or walk go to northhills5k.com.

On September 17, we have our first annual 
“Baptist Day of Service.”  This is a Saturday 
morning of service to our community by our 
Raleigh Baptist Association.  We are one of the 5 
host sites around Wake County and there will be 
something everyone can do that morning. This is 
a great way to join not only other Trinity members 
but also others from our sister Baptist churches 
in ministry.  To find out more and to register go to 
baptistdayofservice.org. 

Also, don’t forget our kick off for “Midweek in 
Midtown” on September 7 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 
p.m.  We will have inflatables for the kids, food 
trucks and great fellowship. Come and enjoy the 
fellowship and invite a friend or another family to 
join us.  To find out more about our Wednesday 
night gatherings this Fall go to tbcraleigh.com/
ministries/midweek-in-midtown.
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OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES

to TBC Members Don and Mary Jane Hart upon the passing of Don’s 
sister, Carolyn Sizemore, of Hemet, CA, on Tuesday, August 16.  

September 4
Sue Glover, native of Raleigh, has been a member of TBC 
since 1984. She has one daughter Kristi (Frank) and three 
grandchildren: Andrew, Austin, and Anna Claire. Sue is a 
retired school counselor for Wake County Public Schools and 
serves as a deacon and SS director for the college students at 
TBC. She also chairs College Lead Team, directs High School 
D-Teams, and serves on the Student Ministry Advisory Council. 

September 11
Ellen Hignite, native of North Carolina, has been a member of 
TBC since 2005. She and her husband, Baron, have two children, 
Guy (Sarah) and Grant (Lindsey), and six grandchildren, 
Chelsea, Molly, Noah, Caleb, Natalie and Ian. Ellen serves as 
a deacon for the A2C2 Sunday School class alongside Paul 
Gubbins and Stewart Price. She also serves as an Usher, on the 
Music Committee, on the Senior Adult Committee and in the 
Living Praise Ensemble. 

Fall in Love

JOIN US FOR A WEDDING SHOWER 
CELEBRATING KATIE MEDLIN & LEE BLACKMON!

 Sunday, October 9,2022 
2-5PM | FELLOWSHIP HALL. 

Join us for desserts and celebrate with Katie!

Reach out to Molly Kovacs at mjemmett15@gmail.com 
or Lindsay Recktenwald at lindsayrecktenwald822@

gmail.com with any questions.

Scan this code to find 
Katie and Lee’s Registry
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CONGRATULATIONS

To TBC Members grandmother Karen Simms and great grandmother 
Sybil Putney, on the birth of a new granddaughter, Ellie James Williams, 
born 8/13/22.  Proud parents are Ashley and Chase Williams.

To TBC Member Matthew Alston on the birth of his daughter, Anastasia 
Elisa Alston, born on 8/16/22. Proud grandparents TBC Members Derrick 
and Beth Alston, and proud uncle TBC Member DJ Alston.  Proud 
Parents Matthew and Floairis (Flo) are doing well.

WELCOME TO TRINITY
Floranne and Lonnie Etheridge - Letter Paul Kyker - Letter

T B C  L I B R A R Y  N E W S

n order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request to be on 
the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have to add the Libby by 
OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, desktop, or Kindle. If you need 
a TBC Library card or you need to be added to the eBooks list, you may call or email 
Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

 Read about Elizabeth Camden’s tales of the Drake family 
(Lucy, Nick, and Eloise) in early twentieth century New 
York state

Lucy Drake’s mastery of Morse code has made her 
a valuable asset to the American news agencies as a 
telegrapher. But the sudden arrival of Sir Colin Beckwith 
at rival British news agency Reuters puts her hard-earned 
livelihood at risk. Despite their rivalry, Lucy realizes 
Colin’s connections could be just what her family needs 
to turn the tide of their long legal battle over the fortune 
they were swindled out of forty years ago. When she 
negotiates an unlikely alliance with him, neither of them 

realizes how far the web of treachery they’re wading into will take them.

All three books in the series, A Dangerous Legacy, A Daring Venture, and A 
Desperate Hope, are available on the shelf in the TBC Library and are also available 
as eBooks in the TBC Digital Library.

EMPIRE STATE SERIES

We are delighted to announce that Rev. Claudia Grainger Sink 
has been called as our Minister to Middle School and Family 

Connections.  Her start date is September 6, 2022.  Welcome 
Claudia and her husband Tyler to Trinity.
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FoodFood
TrucksTrucks

Wednesday Night Kick Off
September 7th

Starts at 5:30pm
Pay at the truck! 

9/10/22     Medical/ Dental Bus at RRM    |   Beth Davis: bethedavis6@gmail.com

9/15/22     NRM Staff Appreciation & Tour   |   Brenda Lowrance: bhlowrance@gmail.com

10/13-25/22     Door of Hope South Africa   |   Chris Herrmann: herm6019@aol.com

11/16-20/22     Kentucky Mission Trip   |   Brenda Lowrance: bhlowrance@gmail.com

2022 Missions  DATES  To Remember
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WEDNESDAY MORNING WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
TRUSTWORTHY A study of 1 & 2 Kings by Lisa Terkeurst

SEPT. 28-NOV. 2  |  9:30-11:30AM  |  C101 under the Narthex steps

Contact: Shelly King (queensk68@gmail.com)

Cost is $16.99  
please order your own copy of the study guide through Lifeway or Amazon

WOMEN’S BOOK CLUB 
ONE THURSDAY EACH MONTH 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings ncummings12@gmail.com

The Personal Librarian  —  Sept. 22 
by Marie Benedict & Victoria Christopher Murray  

The Alchemist  —  Oct. 20 
by Paul Coelho

All Creatures Great and Small – Nov. 17 
by James Herriot

A Prayer Box — Jan. 19 
by Lisa Wingate

CHRISTIAN CLASSICS SERIES: 
C.S. Lewis And Christian Thought

FACILITATED BY LYDIA TATUM  |  C101  |  BEGINS SEPTEMBER 14

We will read together The Great Divorce, Screwtape Letters, and Pilgrims 
Regress.  We will spend 3-4 weeks on each book.  In these times of discussion, 
we will practice civil discourse, critical debate, and corporate devotional 
reading.  You may purchase these books on your own or check out of a Library. 

Please sign up by calling the office, sign up on the Narthex Board, or register 
with this link https://onrealm.org/TrinityBaptistC/PublicRegistrations/Event? 
linkString=YWM1ZjRmY2ItMmJlMS00MDFmLWFjYjYtYWVmYzAwZWRkZmNk

BEGINS SEPTEMBER 7  |  7:00  |  D360 
FACILITATED BY SHAY AND JEFF GREENE
Sign up by following this link: 
https://onrealm.org/TrinityBaptistC/PublicRegistrations/
Event?linkString=Mzk3NTFlNGYtMWRkZS00NzQxLW 
I4YzQtYWYwMDAxMzgzNTZj  or scan this code. 
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ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry! If you have 
singing or instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Reason #4 to join a choir:  Your friends are there!  One of the best things in a musical 
group is the friendships that are forged through choir participation.  Many groups have 
built-in fellowship as well as musical preparation for worship events.  I participated 
in choir experience since elementary school as well as in band.  Obviously, my calling 
is based on musical group participation, so the great part of making music together 
is the long-lasting relationships that are built through weekly interaction with other 
musicians.  In the church, we have a special bond in that we are all believers in Christ 
and we are working out our faith through musical service.  I have heard choir members 
tell me that when they were out for indefinite periods of time, they missed the 
relationships they had built just as much as making music together.  Choir experience 
is the vehicle, but the relationships become central as we are working in one accord 
to praise our Heavenly Father through musical training and service.  It is a family 
experience and a team-building process all in one.

For the sake of today’s church and of tomorrow’s worshippers, music and song must 
continue to help share the messages of hope and salvation with all who hear.  We 
need singers and instrumentalists to carry on the calling we have to make His praise 
glorious (Psalm 66:2) with psalms, hymns, and songs from the Spirit (Col. 3:16).  The 
choir experience is a great place where we lead other worshippers in the worship of 
Christ and grow in the faith.  You are welcome to come join a choir and experience 
first-hand the love of the Lord and the music we offer Him!  

Our Fall program will be restarting for Wednesday nights on September 7.  I’m 
getting excited about our “Midweek in Midtown” theme for Wednesday activities! Our 
children’s choirs and ensembles will begin their preparation for worship and seasonal 
offerings.  Parents, begin planning for children’s choirs now!  We will be doing the 
Hanging of the Greens on November 27 (Rehearsals on November 20), and we will 
need to rebuild our choirs after the disruption of Covid.  Music is a valuable part of our 
church’s ministry and I hope your children and students won’t miss out!

We currently need workers for children’s choirs.  Our directors and accompanists 
are in place. If you are interested in serving as a helper in a musical area on 
Wednesday nights, I’d really like to talk to you now!  We will be starting soon and 
I need to fill these areas quickly.  Give me a call or send an email and I’ll get you 
prepared!

SAVE THE DATE:  Student Choir will begin on September 11 at 6:00 pm!  
Students in grades 6-12 are invited to come and be a part of the fun.  More info 
coming to you soon!

Until we meet again!

Steve

P R I M E  T I M E R S  C H O I R  K I C K - O F F
FUN, FOOD, FELLOWSHIP, SINGING

Tuesday, September 13, 2022, 10 AM | Fellowship Hall
 If you think you might be interested in singing 

with Prime Timers this year, come join us.
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Sunday School News
We are excited about the new church year and the expectation of 

living life with each other in community.  Let us help you connect with 
a class or a group in fellowship and to study God’s word together.  

W E D N E S D AY  E V E N I N G S  T H I S  FA L L
T H E  G O O D  A N D  B E AU T I F U L  YO U

T N T  I S  B A C K
KICK OFF SEPTEMBER 13 AT 6:00

THE STUDY OF COLOSSIANS FOR MEN AND WOMEN. 
The Fullness of Christ  |  Doctrine and Duty

Discover the Person 
Jesus created you to be!

STARTING SEPTEMBER 14  
6:30 PM | C303 | DR. ROBERTS

God designed us with a deep longing in 
our souls to be wanted, loved, alive, and 
connected to God. When we live into this 
reality, we become the unique person God 
created us to be.”

We challenge you to allow yourself to 
discover the good and beautiful you that 
Jesus created you to be!

A Tuesday night bible study on the book of Colossians for men and women 
within our Community. The men are facilitated by Jeff Roberts and the women 
are facilitated by Robin Roberts. 

Please register: Contact the church office –Call Debbie Argento at 919-787- 
3740 or sign up in the Narthex, or use this link: https://onrealm.org/TrinityBap 
tistC/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=M2FhMjZmNzgtNDkxZC00MmFkL 
WIwYzAtYWVmYzAxMjdmOTFj

We will be taking sign-ups -- so call the office, sign up on Narthex board or 
register with this Link:. https://onrealm.org/TrinityBaptistC/PublicRegistrations/
Event?linkString=NGNmZjJiNDgtNjVhNi00NjM3LTlmZTktYWVmYzAwZTAyMmIz
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Baptist Day of Service 
SEPT.17, 2022 | 9:00A.M.-12:00P.M.

The Raleigh Baptist Association is excited to sponsor a Baptist Day of Service. 
There are opportunities for all ages to participate. We will be using 5 churches as 
our host sites throughout Wake County. Each of the 5 churches will host volunteers 
from surrounding churches, each church doing the same 5 community service 
projects, 4 projects at the host church, and 1 project (Habitat) in the community.

Trinity will serve as one of the five host sites.  We need volunteers to help host as 
well as volunteers to sign up to serve.  If you would like to help host, please contact 
Lydia at ltatum@tbcraleigh.  If you would like to serve, please register at www.
baptistdayofservice.com. 

COMMUNITY PROJECTS:
Rise Against Hunger is an international 
hunger relief non-profit organization 
that coordinates the packaging and 
distribution of food and other aid to 
people in developing nations. We will 
need 40/50 volunteers at each location 
to help package food.

Note in the Pocket is a non-profit 
organization that provides quality 
clothing to homeless and impoverished 
children and families with dignity and 
love. We will be collecting new and 
very gently used clothing for children. 
Volunteers will be needed at each site to 
help sort the clothing and prepare it to be 
delivered to Note in the Pocket.

Welcome House provides a hospitality 
ministry to our vulnerable neighbors 
across the state, including Afghans and 
Ukrainians. We will be collecting and 
sorting household goods such as paper 
products, cleaning supplies, towels, 
sheets, etc. to be used by those served 
by the Welcome House.

Raleigh Baptist Association State Fair 
Ministry along with the Campers on 
Mission provides daily meals, hygiene 
items and ministers to the carnival 
workers during their stay at the NC 

State Fair. We will be collecting the 
following food and hygiene items at 
each site. We will need volunteers at 
each site to sort and box these items.

State Fair Food Items: Canned 
Potatoes, Sweet Sue Brand Chicken 
& Dumplings; Cream of Potato Soup, 
Cream of Celery Soup, Baked Beans, 
Canned Mixed vegetables, Chili and 
Beans, Canned Chicken, Lima Beans, 
Corn, Black Beans, Southwestern 
Chicken Tortilla Soup, Creamy Peanut 
Butter and Grape Jam, Beef Stew 
(Dinty Moore, Great Value or Armour 
only).

Hygiene Items: Trial size only 
Toothpaste, Toothbrush (Regular 
size), Shampoo, Hair Conditioner, 
Deodorant, Soap, Disposable Razors, 
Wash Cloths, Combs (no brush), New 
Ball Point Pens, Pocket Size Note Pads, 
Gallon Size Zip Lock Bags.

Habitat for Humanity is a Christian 
organization that seeks to put God’s love 
into action by helping build affordable 
housing. We will have the opportunity to 
help build on this day. This will be an off 
site project that will run from 8:15a.m. to 
3:30p.m.
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N O RT H  R A L E I G H  M I N I S T R I E S 
F O O D  PA N T R Y  I S  S E V E R E LY  LO W ! !

H I G H E S T  N E E D :  
BOXES OF PASTAS  |   MACARONI AND CHEESE 

DETERGENT  |  SHAMPOO & CONDITIONER
Please consider donating food this month directly to NRM at Strickland Road. 

You do not need to wait until our monthly drive to donate!

As you go about your weekly grocery shopping, our local ministry partners 
have certain items that are always needed.  Consider adding one or more 
of these items each week to your list and drop them off in our permanent 

collection bins in the B200 hall.

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES  
Jelly • Canned Vegetables • Paper Towels 

Personal & House Cleaning Products

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION 
Tissues • Men’s anti-perspirant • Shampoo and conditioner for natural and 

textured hair (extra moisturizing) • Men’s new white crew neck undershirts 
(all sizes) • Men’s new white briefs or boxer briefs (all sizes)

Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s  
Kingdom in your community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

COVENANT DAY POTLUCK
SEPTEMBER 25, 2022

1 2 : 1 5  -  1 2 : 4 5  P M  |  F E L LO W S H I P  H A L L
We are grateful for the faithfulness and 
leadership provided by Rev. Farag and his 
church leaders, Gemy and Norah Gaid, 
Linda Rafidi, Kamal Rizk, and many others.  
In 2021-2022, Trinity’s RABC Nurturing 
Team has been hard at work as we seek to 
strengthen our churches’ fellowship with 
one another as well as our missional and 
evangelistic outreach.  

We are looking forward to celebrating 
this renewed commitment together on 
September 25, 2022 with a joint potluck 

fellowship and covenant service from 
12:15p.m.-12:45p.m. in the fellowship 
hall.  We hope you will put this very special 
event on your calendar and plan to bring a 
dish to share!

You are welcomed to visit www.
raleighabc.org or like them on Facebook  
@RaleighArabicBaptistChurch to 
discover more or join in worship live  
at 12:30p.m. every Sunday!

Let us know you are coming!
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WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS
SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 

THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

FOREVER YOUNG SENIOR TRIP 
LANCASTER, PA  |   OCTOBER 12-14

Double Occupancy - $424/person
Single Occupancy - $563/person

Pennsylvania Amish Lands Featuring Sight & Sound's "David"
Bill Gard-Trip Group Leader

SAVE THE DATE
SHREDDING EVENT ON SEPTEMBER 24, 2022

9:00AM - 12:00PM  |  TRINITY’S A/B PORTICO
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IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

SEPTEMBER 7:  Youth Block Party

SEPTEMBER 14:  First Night for D-teams 
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TRINITY KIDS 
BIRTH-5TH GRADE 

MUSIC, CHOIRS, FUN, 
AND LEARNING TO HELP OUR NEIGHBORS

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS  |  6:15 TO 7:30 P.M.  

KICKOFF WITH FOOD TRUCKS ON SEPTEMBER 7 AT 5:30 PM

Lunch bunch with Ms Katie is BACKKK!!

I would love to have lunch with your child at school! Let me know 

when your child eats and if their school is allowing visitors for 

lunch. I can't wait to see them in their school environment! 
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A new school year is almost here and we need your help to make 

sure it’s a great one for all students in Wake County.  To kick off 

our children’s programming for Midweek at Midtown, we will 

be collecting new backpacks for the Raleigh Baptist Association.  

Each backpack will be filled with school supplies and given to an 

area student in need.  From now until Sunday, September 4, you 

can bring in a new backpack and drop it in a donation bin located 

in the ROC lobby and outside of the church offices. Or, you can 

make a monetary donation by using the QR code below. Funds 

collected will be used to purchase backpacks for the drive. 

TBC Kids Fall Mission Project! 
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Pickleball for Beginners 
THURSDAYS FROM 2-4PM

A Instruction will be given for those interested during this time on Thursdays!!  

Come and see what  pickleball fun and fellowship is all about!

Gym Floor Schedule*
MONDAY

	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open* Play Pickleball 
	 3:00-5:00pm	 Open Basketball

TUESDAY
	 12:00-1:30pm 	 Weekday Basketball
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Skilled** Play Pickleball

WEDNESDAY
	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 
	 4:00-6:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:15-7:15pm	 Zumba

THURSDAY
	 12:00-1:30pm 	 Weekday Basketball 
	 2:00-4:00pm	 Pickleball for Beginners
	 6:30-8:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 

FRIDAY
	 12:30-3:00 pm	 Skilled Play Pickleball

*OPEN PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ with any skill 
level of play. This play will be administratively guided with a 
single player rotation schedule.

**SKILLED PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ who would 
like to play with a specific partner(s) and is for the more 
competitive player.

Circuit Fitness Class 
Tuesdays  |  6-7pm  
Now Meeting In-Person

TBC FITNESS

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 5-5:45pm 

In-Person and Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 

In-Person and Online

Zumba 
Wednesday | 6:15pm 

In-Person

Senior Strength & Stretch 
Mondays | 12:30pm  

In-Person and Online

ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
SEPTEMBER 5

ROC CLOSED

TUESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 6

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Moose Beaudreau

12:00pm-3:00pm 

Steve Goodman 
Janice Scott

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Mike Newton

WEDNESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 7

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Johnny Teal

12:00pm-3:00pm 

Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Alan Holley

THURSDAY 
SEPTEMBER 8

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Moose Beaudreau

12:00pm-3:00pm 

Pat Altman 
Tricia McCoy

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Volunteer Needed

FRIDAY 
SEPTEMBER 9

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Wayne Hill

12:00pm-3:00pm 

George Mathis

3:00pm-6:00pm 

ROC CLOSED
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2022  
UPWARD 

DATES

9/5: 
Registration Opens for  

TBC Members and  
Regular Attenders

9/19: 
Registration Closes for  

TBC Members and  
Regular Attenders

9/26: 
Registration Opens for  

Community

10/24-25: 
Evaluation Nights

11/28: 
First Practice

Interested in volunteering in the ROC? Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

MONDAY 
SEPTEMBER 12

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Beverly Munday

12:00pm-3:00pm 

Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Violet Summerlin

TUESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 13

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Pat Nelson

12:00pm-3:00pm 

Brenda Lowrance

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Laury Holley

WEDNESDAY 
SEPTEMBER 14

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Mike Newton

12:00pm-3:00pm 

HL Warren

3:00pm-6:00pm 

Alan Holley

THURSDAY 
SEPTEMBER 15

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Moose Beaudreau

12:00pm-3:00pm 

Karen Simms

3:00pm-6:00pm 

HL Warren

FRIDAY 
SEPTEMBER 16

9:30am - 12:00pm 

Billy 
Joyner12:00pm-

3:00pm 

Volunteer Needed

3:00pm-6:00pm 

ROC CLOSED
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 07/31/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,950,521.40
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,859,276.42
YTD Operating Expenses		  $1,708,207.62

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST
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